
APPENDIX 3A 
From: Norbert Hunyadi 
Sent: 02 August 2021 20:36 
To: Licensing (Watford) <licensing@watford.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reference: 21/00505/PRE 
 
Reference: 21/00505/PRE 
 
Dear Mr Austin Young, 
 
We would like to object to the license for the above referenced application for the stated reasons below. 
 
Prevention of public nuisance: We live above the premises and would not appreciate noise, vibrations, 
noxious smells, pollution or litter outside our home. 
 
We would not appreciate the late hours of operation and loud music at night. We do feel that this license 
will lead to an increase in crime and disorder, continuous late-night noise 7 days a week which is 
unacceptable. 
 
We would also not appreciate the litter and pollution that would be left outside our home from customers 
visiting these premises. 
 
Public Safety: As we live in the building above the premises, fire safety would be a massive issue. 
 
Crime and disorder: Any anti-social behavior on the premises can be heard upstairs and we would hate to 
be living above any such venue that is selling alcohol which increases anti-social behavior. The noise will 
intolerable and would disturb our family. 
 
This application makes many of us that live above the premises very worried for the type of noise, loud 
music, anti-social behavior and litter it would bring, and it would not be a safe environment to live in. 
 
Regards, 
Norbert 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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